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Chiles, Pam (UTC)

From: whalvrsn1@frontier.com
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 3:25 PM
To: Records Management (UTC); Danner, Dave (UTC); Gafken, Lisa (ATG); NORMAN HANSEN
Cc: board@cense.org; llopez@mstarlabs.com
Subject: Re: UE 200304 (ELECTRIC) Comments - Request PSE IRP Review Include Energize Eastside North 

Segment Transmission Line Project

Categories: PC

External Email 

Norm:  Excellent, need to keep focus even the IRP team. 
 
On Friday, February 5, 2021, 01:42:05 PM PST, NORMAN HANSEN <hansennp@aol.com> wrote:  
 
 

Energize Eastside North Segment Project has not been submitted for a permit in 
Bellevue yet and is not currently under legal challenge.. This Project was repeatedly 
promised an IRP technical review and discussion over the past 3 years. PSE removed 
it from or did not include in the agenda. This is frustrating to IRP members and does 
not serve PSE customer interests. It seems PSE's approach has been that this project 
is none of our business. PSE has reportedly already spent over 80 million dollars on 
the total project without customer interest technical review. It is time to include the EE 
North Segment as part of the IRP review as required by Washington State Law. 
This will ensure that the public interest is served. Norman Hansen IRP Technical 
Member and BSEE Michigan State University 
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